
EXTRACT FROM TEACHING AND LEARNING COMMITTEE MINUTES: 25.4.07

07.86
Ownership of Assessed Work
The Committee received a paper on the ownership of students’ assessed work (TLC/07/29).  It was noted that currently there was no explicit University regulation on this matter except in relation to the final copies of Master’s dissertations held in the Library being the property of the University, and the regulations for research degrees.

The Committee considered a proposed revision to the regulations to clarify that, while an assignment once submitted becomes the physical property of the University, the copyright and intellectual property were retained by the student.  The proposed wording was adapted from a regulation at the University of Middlesex.

AGREED:
that it be recommended to Senate that the General Regulations for Students be revised as follows:

New 20
Save as otherwise provided within regulations, a student shall hold the intellectual property of any work he or she has submitted for any form of assessment.  The material so produced shall become the property of the University.  It may be returned to the student in accordance with the Regulations Governing Examinations in Programmes of Study.

21

As current regulation 20.

[Re-number remaining.]

